PSA: Recreational activities prohibited in
Fort Custer Industrial Park

Tuesday, November 08, 2016

CONTACT:

John Wright, Facilities Coordinator, Battle Creek Unlimited
269.924.5032

Wright@bcunlimited.org

November 8, 2016 - Battle Creek, Michigan - All off road motorized vehicles including
snowmobiles, all-terrain vehicles, motorcycles and all other recreational vehicles are prohibited on
all public and private land in Fort Custer Industrial Park. Violators on property posted “No
Trespassing” will be subject to prosecution. Fort Custer Industrial Park contains underground
utilities, hazards to motor vehicles operating off the road, and pedestrian and vehicle traffic dangers.

Furthermore, the use of firearms, hunting and fishing are prohibited on all public and private land in
Fort Custer Industrial Park.
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